
 

 

Report on AOSSG website activities 

This report from the Website Working Group is for the information of AOSSG members. 

No action is required. 

Activities since previous annual meeting 

Since the September 2010 annual AOSSG meeting: 

* all comment letters finalised by the AOSSG have been uploaded to the website; 

* papers and photographs from the September 2010 annual meeting have been uploaded to the 
website; 

* re-configured the home page to show the most recent news from the AOSSG; 

* a free email alert service has been added to the website that updates those who register 
about new documents added to the website and about up-coming AOSSG events; 

* generic email addresses have been introduced for the AOSSG Chair and Vice Chair; 

* on average, there have been 700 visits to the website each month. 

Consistent with section 4 “Communicating with Stakeholders” of the Vision Paper, the Working 
Group plans to consider further ways to increase the use of the website by both members and 
constituents. 

Membership and funding 

The current Working Group members are Australia, Japan, Korea and Singapore.  These 
jurisdictions all help to develop and fund the website. 

Other AOSSG members are welcome to join the Working Group. 

Your feedback and input 

If you have any ideas for improving the AOSSG website, please contact Angus Thomson 
[athomson@aasb.gov.au] or Tomo Sekiguchi [t.sekiguchi@asb.or.jp]. 

 


